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Society of Petroleum Engineers                                                 Gulf Coast Section 
Subject:  Summer Internships for SPE-GCS Scholarship Recipients 
 
Here’s an opportunity for your company to help the Gulf Coast Section of the Society of Petroleum 
Engineers attract talented high school students to the petroleum engineering industry. You can be a 
sponsor of the Society of Petroleum Engineers - Gulf Coast Section (SPE-GCS) 2015 Petroleum 
Engineering Internship Program.  The internship(s) your company provides will be offered to one of the 
2015-2016 scholarship recipients from the Houston area that is pursuing petroleum engineering related 
studies in college.  Sponsors have the opportunity to review all the applications of the winners and make 
offers to the respective candidates. 
 
Internships can be given in any discipline.  The goal of the internship is to expose the student to the 
petroleum industry and hopefully, convince them that the petroleum industry is the right choice for his or 
her future.  All internship sponsors will be acknowledged in the SPE-GCS newsletter and highlighted in a 
presentation at our annual SPE-GCS awards banquet.   
 
Thank you to all the companies that have historically provided internships to our scholarship recipients:  
Anadarko, BP, Chevron, Devon Energy, ExxonMobil, Hanover, Maersk, and Weatherford.   We hope all 
these companies and more will provide internships this summer. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Gabrielle Guerre by phone or email at 713-750-5491 
or gabrielle_guerre@ryderscott.com 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, 
 

 
 
Gabrielle Guerre 
SPE-GCS Education Committee Chair 
2014-2015 GCS Board of Directors 


